
 

Welcome to our August 

2023 issue. 

 Many issues were discussed by 9 Clubs and Committee at the Delegates Meeting on 23rd August 2023 

so here is a summary for you. 

I recommend to read the full minutes to keep up to date as the magazine issue for October is soon 

being compiled. 

  

1. Pingelly State Rally starting Thursday 12th October 2023 is progressing with 150 Caravan/RV 

members attending. The latest newsletter was sent out on 23rd August to attendees and 

secretaries. 

The next newsletter due soon will give attendees the opportunity to select options for 

meals and activities – watch for that soon. 

2. Geraldton is almost confirmed for the next State Rally in early April 2025 so note the date 

now. 

3. Mudgee National Rally is in October 2025 so we have avoided conflict for members attending 

both State and National rallies in 2025. 

 

Member Recruitment: 
Clubs are adding new members by speaking 

with caravanners at Parks and ACCWA now 
has the small “Join Us” stickers available for 

putting on the front of your caravan to attract 
potential members – collect them at Pingelly 

or ask Richie, our Secretary to send some out. 
 

‘SELF CONTAINED’ Stickers also available. 
 

VOLUNTEERING FOR CLEANUP, FENCING, FEEDING WORKERS THROUGH 
JOINING BLAZE-AID SOUNDS LIKE A GREAT WAY TO HELP OTHERS. 

Richie with Pam Foulds is asking members to add their names to a list of ACCWA 
members who may be asked to help out if an emergency arises in WA where by living 

in your caravan/RV on site for a few days, or weeks if you wish, you can assist those 
in need. Email your names to caravanswestsecretary@gmail.com 
 

WATER IS NOT FREE ANYMORE – Many members have advised that away from 

Perth you may need coins to buy water to fill your tanks – be prepared as it is a 
precious resource. 

 
Support our Advertisers - they often are not aware you are an ACCWA 

member when you go to them. 
  

Enjoy your travels and thankyou for supporting your ACCWA committee members as they are doing a 

great job supporting ACCWA in our endeavours to give our Clubs the best information and opportunity 

to be out and about with friends on a regular rally programme. 

  

Refer to our website ACCWA.ASN.AU and Facebook page for other items. 

  

Ashley Hams 

President. 

hams@global.net.au  0408959863 

THE ASSOCIATION OF CARAVAN CLUBS WA 

Inc 

First aid – many members have 

completed St Johns training and 

refunds are being processed. Two 

Clubs attended the Royal Life 

Saving Society of WA courses after 

which ACCWA donated $150 per 

session to the RLSSWA. 

http://accwa.asn.au/
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